C

THE COLLEGE UNION

The last sitting of the College Union for the last Session came off on the day of the closing of the College for the Long Vacation. The meeting was largely attended. The formal business of electing the Hony. Secretaries for the new Session was gone through. Professors Prabhaschandra Bhattacharyya (Arts) and Pramadacharan Mazumdar (Science) were elected unanimously. After recording a hearty vote of thanks to the out-going secretaries, viz, Babus Satyananda Roy and Indranarayan Mukherjee, the meeting came to an end.

The first sitting of the College Union for the current Session was held on Saturday, the 23rd July at 7 P. M. in the Library Hall. Most of the time was eccupied in framing the constitution of the newly formed College Council, after which the members were treated to a sumptuous repast (thanks to the able management of the newly elected Secretaries).

The second sitting of the College Union together with the Annual General Meeting of the College Provident Fund, and the monthly sitting of the College Council, came off on the 27th August. This time also no paper was read as discussions on the proposed change of some of the Provident Fund rules took most of the time. At about 10 p. m. the members left the Library Hall, and retired to the Botanical Laboratory where a bumper dinner was served by the Secretaries of the Union. "The morning shows the day"— so runs the proverb, and if there is any truth in it, the College Union can well hope for a glorious career in the hands of its new Secretaries who are leaving no stone unturned to make it a success.